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From: Bruce Marifern fishfern@gci.nat
Date: Nov 29, 2018 at 10:10:19 AM
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To: fishfern@gci.net R c | 3 7

C

November 28

Alaska Department of Fish and Game
Board of Fisheries

PO Box 115526

Juneau, AK 99811

Via fax: (207)465-6094

RE: Comments Bristol Bay November 28-December 4 Proposals 44 & 46

Dear Chairman Morisky and Board of Fisheries Members,

I would support proposals 44 and 46

We have harvested herring in the Togiak District for the last 30 years on a small
family owned and operated operation. These proposals would allow access to
an underutilized piece of Togiak quota

Thank you for your consideration

— )
Bruce Marifern Ly ,_j/

F/V Whipping Post e
Petersburg



